
 

Urgent support for small businesses of quadriplegics and 

paraplegics in South Africa. 

The Trustees of the Quadriplegic & Paraplegic Charitable Trust of South 

Africa have agreed to qualifying criteria for financial support for 

businesses owned by quadriplegics and paraplegics in this Corona 

Virus pandemic time. 

The Charitable Trust understands that these are tough times for small businesses, especially 

those owned by Quadriplegics and Paraplegics in South Africa and have made available 

funding to support qualified applicants for short-term relief in this uncertain time of business 

trading and business survival. Certain criteria below must be considered: 

1. the business is owned by a quadriplegic or paraplegic. (At least 70% ownership) 
2. the business must have been going for at least 12 months 
3. the business must have been trading up to 27/3/2020 
4. the following documents must be included in the application submission:- 

o financial statements for January, February 2020  
o bank statements for January, February and March 2020 
o show proof of Business registration & SARS Tax clearance document 
o list the number of staff in full-time employment 
o describe the business in no more than 200 words 
o describe the effect to the Business of the Corona virus pandemic 
o explain how the investment will sustain your business in no more than 200 

words 
5. a contract outlining the terms and conditions of the grant as well as possible M&E will 

be signed between the beneficiary and the Trustees of Charitable Trust 
 

Submission for consideration must be sent in a MsWord document headed by your name, 

company name, address, email address, mobile number and then include all of the 

requirements 1-4 above. 

These can be emailed to: The Trustees on aris@iafrica.com 
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